cAl

COPY. .
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

] 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
7th November, 1939,
- Dear Sir,

Da I am in receipt of your letter of the 10th
ultimo regarding the change of number of the Sun
shipbuilding and Ury Dock Co's hull No. 196,

el
I am, Dw&r Sir,
Yours feithfully,

oecretary,

Wm. Bennett [58Que 4
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